LACROSSE SEASON INFORMATION!
The Boys & Girls Club of the Umpqua Valley has established a few new policies regarding the checking out of Lacrosse Equipment. We have been lucky enough to be the recipient of an equipment grant from US Lacrosse this year and with the addition of that new equipment we are going to be able to outfit even more kids with gear this season. In order for the Lacrosse program to continue to grow, it is very important that all of our equipment is returned to us at the end of the season. 
Starting this season (2022) we will be requiring that all parents provide credit card information to be stored on file at the Boys & Girls Club at time of equipment check out on a Lost Lacrosse Equipment Waiver. We will store this information safely and securely until the end of the season. At the end of the season if all of your child’s equipment has been returned the form will be returned to you to be destroyed. If there is missing equipment and the items are not found and returned in a timely manner your credit card will be charged the amount of the missing equipment. 5th through 8th grade boys and girls equipment checkout will be hosted at the Boys & Girls Club of the Umpqua Valley on Saturday, March 26th, 2022 from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 
Grades 5-8 boys and girls will be playing on Saturdays in Eugene in the league that is run by Kid Sports. We will do our best to provide schedule and rule information regarding the league as soon as possible.  Grades 1-4 boys and girls will be participating in a 6 Saturday skills and scrimmage clinic in Roseburg during the lacrosse season. Information on the location will be provided to families as soon as possible.
Thank you for your understanding!

Jordan Steele
Athletics Director
541-440-9505 | jsteele@bgcuv.org
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